2021 Christmas Memorial Flowers

If you would like to honor deceased loved ones this Christmas, you may
complete the form below and return it and your check to the church office no
later than December 13. If you are already on the Christmas Memorial Flower
List, please DO NOT use this form. Yours has been mailed to you.

To: St. Andrew’s Altar Guild

From: (name)
(address)
(phone #)
(email)

Please add the following names to the 2021 Christmas Memorial Flower List:

O  Please include the above names only for 2021

O  Please add the above names to the permanent Christmas Memorial Flower
List (you will receive a reminder each year)

O  Please also add the above names to the permanent Easter Memorial Flower
List (you will receive a reminder each year)

My check in the amount of $ is attached.

(signature)




